
Newsletter  

Monday 29th  April 2024 

Friends of Wynyard Primary  

Non-Uniform Day - Friday 3rd May 

The Friends of Wynyard Primary have organised a non-uniform 
day to raise funds towards this year's Summer Fair.  

On Friday, children can come to school wearing their own 
clothes and a donation of £2 can be paid via your ParentPay 

account from tomorrow (Tuesday 30th April).  

Forest Schools 
 

On Wednesday, Year 3 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure 
children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and 

bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied 
back for this session. 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Lucie     Class 1: Jacob P     Class 2: Catalina 

Class 3: Clementine     Class 4: Alana   Class 5: Phoebe 

Class 6: Bobbie     Class 7: Jack     Class 8: Ember    

Class 9: Ayla    Class 10:  Amelia     

Class 13: Jason      Class 14: Ethan S  

Whole School Award:  Eva V (Class 10) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Well done to them all! 

Wynyard Children Raising Money for Charity 

Two of our children are raising money for the charity ‘Cash for 
Kids’.  Scarlett and Harris are planning a 
range of activities in and out of school, 

including a vegetable stall and lemonade 
stall in  their village.  They spoke to the 
whole school during  worship today and 

invited them to bring a donation to school 
to have a go at guessing how many sweets 

are in a jar.  Children can start to bring 
their donations to school from tomorrow. 

Year 5 London Residential 
 

Last week, Year 5 spent an amazing few days in London. Lots of  
fun was had by all. Their visits included the Science Museum, 
The Natural History Museum, and Harry Potter Studios. They 

also had a great time on the London Eye and watching Wicked 
the musical. 

 
We are very proud of the exceptional behaviour of the children 
during the trip. The children represented school amazingly well 
and staff received so many positive comments from the public 

about their exemplary behaviour during the visit. 

 

May Bank Holiday 
 

Just a reminder that school will be closed on Monday 6th May. 

Alliance Coffee Morning 
 

Miss Jones, Mrs Wilson and Miss Wade  (our Wellbeing Team)  
would like to say a big thank you to the parents and carers who 

attended the coffee morning at school on Friday.  It was       
wonderful to chat with professionals from Alliance about the 

services they can offer our children and families. 

Class 7 Racket Skills Festival 

Last Wednesday, Class 7 took part in a Racket Skills Festival at 
Durham University Queen’s Campus in Stockton. The children 
got the chance to practise their skills using different types of 
rackets in different activities. They learnt how to aim with       
accuracy as well as 
control the ball.   

The children said it 
was amazing and, as 
always, so were 
they! 

 


